
 EAGLE UPDATES

THANK YOU!!!!

November 2019

Upcoming

Events!

A huge thank you to all of our volunteers for
the Harvest Dance. The event DJ provided
VERY positive feedback on the fantastic

behavior of Eastside students!!
 

We also want to thank all of our Veterans
who participated in the Veteran's Day

Ceremony.  We appreciate the wonderful
role models you are for ALL Eastsiders!!

Thank you for all you have done and
continue to do for our communities.  

 

NO SCHOOL - NOVEMBER 15, 27-29
BEANS N' CREAM SHARE DAY - NOVEMBER 19

ESCO MEETING - DECEMBER 10
BEANS N' CREAM COFFEE FUNDRAISER - ALL

OF DECEMBER

Clothing
Donation
Request

 With the cold weather already
upon us, students are often in

need of extra clothes and
frequently end up looking to borrow

from the nurses office.  We are
asking if families have any gently
used leggings or athletic pants to

share as extras.  Donations of
clean socks and underwear are

also appreciated.  Sizes across the
grade ranges are helpful,

especially larger size spcks for 5th
grade students. 



Questions? Email us!
esco.eastside@gmail.com

ESCO Board Members 

Mark Your Calendar!

This week our students are likely all showing up at home with a copy of their wish list

from the Scholastic Book Fair.  Many of us will stop by to shop during Pastries with

Parents on Thursday or during conferences both Thursday and Friday.  It's even likely that

some parents are as excited to visit the book fair as their students.  The book fair is an

important event for our school for many reasons, of course one of which is the

excitement for reading it is apt to instill in our students. The book fair allows kids to

browse materials that have been specifically chosen to represent each of their reading

levels. It also allows our staff to see what our students are really interested in reading

when left to choose for themselves.  When we support our students reading at the book

fair, we are also supporting students reading at school. A percentage of the profits from

the book fair can help to keep our school library updated with the material students are

actually interested in reading.  We hope that you take advantage of this wonderful

resource this week!

Like us on 
Facebook!

Be the first to know
about school

happenings & events!
www.facebook.com/

ESCO.eastside

President: Michelle Culley        michellerculley@gmail.com
Vice-President: Linda Pergola  lindapergola11@gmail.com
Treasurer: Heather Miller         maddygirlhm@gmail.com
Secretary: Joanna Paykel       joannapaykel@gmail.com

For the 2019-2020 school year

Next ESCO Meeting is December 10th.  
The Sun Prairie Chief of Police will join us to answer

questions about lock down drills and other safety
measures at school. 

F O R  T H E  L O V E  O F  B O O K  F A I R . . .


